
SUPPLEMENTARY SUBMISSION NO. 168

Mr Robert Staker

24tfl April,

The Secretary
Transport and Regional Services Committee
House of Representatives
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Secretary:

9 MAY mm
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

STANDING COMMITTEE ON
TRANSPORT AND

REGIONAL SERVICES

Dear Sir or Madam,

Recently your department advertised for suggestions to improve and make
more efficient the movement of freight by road transport. I have a suggestion
below, for your consideration.

One area in South Australia i find very inefficient and costly to the road
transport companies is the one used by road-trains travelling east to west,
and vice versa. Instead of being able to go from Peterborough to Port
Augusta, they now have to go down through Yongala, Jamestown, Caltowie,
Gladstone, Port Pirie then to Port Augusta. This could be avoided, by
improving the road from Wilmington through to Port Augusta, most being
suitable already. It would avoid going through built up areas and save time
and money for road trains.

Thanking you for your consideration.

Yours faithfully,

MR ROBERT STAKER


